




Re: Essential Worker Verification
Wednesday, April 1, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Governor name announced today, April 1, 2020, a stay-at-home order for the state of Florida – Emergency Order 20-91. The order mandates that Floridians stay home unless they're going out for "essential services or activities." Section 2. Essential Services refers to the “essential services” as detailed by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security in its Guidance on the Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce, v.2 (March 28, 2020).  Home Health Care workers are specifically listed as a component of the Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce in the Healthcare/Public Health category, as found on page 3 of the guide.  
Please accept this correspondence as official verification that the following individual is in fact a Home Health Care worker on assignment in town, city, county.
CAREGIVER NAME 
Law Enforcement Agencies: The bearer of this notice is providing health and/or home care services as a caregiver. His or her ability to travel to our client’s homes is essential to provide health and/or home care and life sustaining services for at risk people including the elderly and disabled. We request that Law Enforcement Officials respect this essential worker status and permit this person to travel, as necessary, to perform healthcare and/or home care services during this State of Emergency. 
Please do not hesitate to contact our office directly for verification at any of the following phone numbers: Registry phone number.

Respectfully,

Administrator or Owner Name
Title 
